SCHOLARSHIP UPDATES

Due to the fact that Washington Headguarters has canceled the Journey to Greece Program, our Board
of Directors, on the recommendations of our SL']LHMIh‘]Llps committes, has discontinued the Nick
Ij:l!\[ﬂlJi{'[i.!i.]-i:ﬂll'ill!".__' o Greece H'l.'lillj]:t[‘.‘-hi.p. We have J'l'|‘1]£u‘:':] it with twio ew Ht'hulau':i]::i]‘:-s to honor the
metmory of our late brother and benefactor They are the Nick Logothetis Memorial Scholarships in
Finance and Education. Tt was felt by the committee that these two Scholarships would be ideal 10
honor our late Brother's memaory, for these two disciplines were the closest to his heart,

jues presented 1o her by
AFCFC Chairman Frank
Antoniou and AFCFC
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Dear Ms. Andrews and the entire AFCFC commitiee,
Thank you so mm‘h_fur awarding me these scholarships! It is especially helpful during this time with Covid 19,
I very proud fo he representing AHEPA as Greek student pursiding higher education in the he.r.thL‘nre_,I"reM.

Kind regards,

Elena Aivaliklis, B.Sc.
I-'ar_'ull}r of Dentistry, MeGill University
DMD Candidate 2021

Pictured here holding

certificate is Emmanuel Papadatos,

re '}':'u_-m_ ol the Aroutzidis l‘lil'r'li]}-'

.ngineering Scholarship.



